Travel Announcement for August 31, 2004
Contract Airline Fares
The Texas Building and Procurement Commission (TBPC) has extended the current FY 2004 contract airline fares form August 31, 2004 to November 30, 2004. The fares remain the same for America West, Continental, Delta, Frontier, Southwest and United. American Airlines will increase by 3% during this contract extension period.

The FY 2005 Hotel Directory is now available at http://hotel.tbpc.state.tx.us/hotel_directory/dirindex.cfm.

